
Department of Justice alerts public to
fraudulent email

     The Department of Justice today (January 18) appealed to members of the
public to stay alert to a fraudulent email claimed to have been sent by "Ms.
Teresa Cheng, GBM, GBS, SC, JP, Secetary to The Honourable Chief Justice
Andrew Cheung Kui-nung GBM" with a suspected link to a malicious file.

     The department has no connection with the fraudulent email and has
reported the case to the Police for further investigation. Members of the
public are reminded not to open any suspicious email. Anyone who has provided
his or her personal information to the email sender or clicked the link in
the email is advised to contact the Police.
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